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Attention: Docketing Division D I i /^ /^ 
180 East Broad Street I U C 0 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Cc: Honorable Ted Strickland 

Re: Case # 07-112-WS-Air 
Water rate increase by Ohio American Water Company 

This letter is an objection to the latest request by Ohio American Water Company to 
increase their currant rates. This company has been granted rate increases in the past 
which are much to much of an increase and this needs to be stopped. Their costs 
comparatively are out of range of any other water suppliers. And the bill from Ohio 
American Water does not include trash pickup, which is by another company. We have 
lived at this address for 15 years and wish we could be supplied our water by Westerville 
instead of Ohio American Water. 

Please turn down this request and require Ohio American Water Company to operate as 
is. No rate increase is necessary at this time. 

Sincerely, 

Sonya Leonard 
6133BataviaRd. 
Westerville, OH 43081 
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